Request for Proposals:

ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE EXPANSION OF FIRE STATION NO. 1 AND THE CONCEPTUAL
DESIGN OF THE SANTA MARIA FIRE DEPARTMENT’S NEW PUBLIC SAFETY TRAINING CENTER — Addendum No. 2

CITY OF SANTA MARIA

B

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE
EXPANSION OF FIRE STATION NO. 1 AND THE CONCEPTUAL

DESIGN OF THE SANTA MARIA FIRE DEPARTMENT’S NEW
PUBLIC SAFETY TRAINING CENTER

ADDENDUM NO. 1

ITEM NO. 1 - IDENTIFIED AS ADDENDUM NO. - 2 - DATED 10/14/2021:
BID OPENING EXTENSION

ISSUED ON OCTOBER 14, 2021

Issuing Office:
City of Santa Maria
Public Works — Engineering Division
110 S. Pine Street, Suite 101
Santa Maria, CA 93458




Request for Proposals:

ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE EXPANSION OF FIRE STATION NO. 1 AND THE CONCEPTUAL
DESIGN OF THE SANTA MARIA FIRE DEPARTMENT'S NEW PUBLIC SAFETY TRAINING CENTER — Addendum No. 2

Item No. 1
Per Addendum
Dated 10/14/2021

Addendum #2

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the bid opening for ARCHITECTURAL AND
ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE EXPANSION OF FIRE STATION NO. 1 AND THE
CONCEPTUAL DESIGN OF THE SANTA MARIA FIRE DEPARTMENT’S NEW PUBLIC
SAFETY TRAINING CENTER has been extended fo Thursday, October 28, 2021 @
4:00 pm. The address for turning in bids and the location of the bid opening remain the
same.

The question / RFI period will stay the same.

Regards, %

Eric Riddiough, P.E.

Principal Civil Engineer

City of Santa Maria

Public Works Department — Engineering Division

805-925-0951 ext 2476 (p)
eriddiough@cityofsantamaria.org




